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Mail in voting is extremely important to Oregonians. It is necessary for many with 

mobility and other disabilities as well as those that cannot take time off from work to 

vote. It is very secure since all ballot signatures are checked against those on file for 

registered voters. Do not "fix" what is not broken. 


